

Digital Kenyon: Research, Scholarship, and Creative Exchange

Archiving Kenyon's COVID-19 Story in Words

Archiving Kenyon's COVID-19 Story

3-10-2020

COVID-19 Update March 10, 2020

Office of Communications

Follow this and additional works at: https://digital.kenyon.edu/covid19words

Recommended Citation

Communications, Office of, "COVID-19 Update March 10, 2020" (2020). *Archiving Kenyon's COVID-19 Story in Words*. 7.

https://digital.kenyon.edu/covid19words/7

This Book is brought to you for free and open access by the Archiving Kenyon's COVID-19 Story at Digital Kenyon: Research, Scholarship, and Creative Exchange. It has been accepted for inclusion in Archiving Kenyon's COVID-19 Story in Words by an authorized administrator of Digital Kenyon: Research, Scholarship, and Creative Exchange. For more information, please contact noltj@kenyon.edu.

Dear Kenyon Families,

Here is the latest notice to the Kenyon community regarding COVID-19. Please watch your inboxes for further updates.

Dear members of the Kenyon College community,

As expected, the situation regarding COVID-19 continues to shift. Yesterday, three cases of COVID-19 were confirmed in Ohio — none associated with Kenyon College, nor linked to community spread within the state. Governor DeWine enacted a state of emergency to ensure that state agencies have necessary resources at their disposal. Some colleges, both in Ohio and farther afield, have announced plans to adjust their operations. We, too, have been making plans to respond to a variety of situations and will release details later this evening about the steps Kenyon is taking.

Please watch your inbox for updates as this situation evolves. We appreciate your patience as we make arrangements that will allow us all to proceed with confidence in uncertain times.

Sincerely,

Sean Decatur President

Unsubscribe.